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Date 5th October 2018 
 
Email:  
 
Dear,    
 
I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) 
reference FOI/18/10/02.  
 
You requested the following information, please also see our response below: 
 

Please could you send me an updated list of the PAD sites? 
Please find attached a list of permanently available Public Access Defibrillator locations. Please 
note that these are sites which have been registered with no restrictions to availability and where 
permission has been given to publically share the information. We also hold records of sites where 
permission has not been given and sites where availability is restricted, therefore, there may be 
closer PAD sites to which callers would be directed to if they were to call 999 in the event of a 
cardiac incident. 
 
Please note locations in red denote sites that are temporarily unavailable. 
 
Please be advised that this list is correct as of 3rd October 2018 and subject to change 
 

 
I hope you find this information of some assistance. 
 
 
If for any reason you are dissatisfied with our response, kindly in the first instance contact Caroline 
Smart, Information Governance Lead via the following email address: 
 
FOI@secamb.nhs.uk 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 
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